
Language Arts:  

These two weeks we will 

enjoy some stories about 

the Zoo.  We will discuss 

what kind of animals are 

at the zoo and how the 

zoo keepers take care of 

the animals.  We will 

also talk about what an-

imals eat.  What’s your 

favorite zoo animal?  

Motor:   

We will be reviewing 
activities on our equip-

ment and trying to get 

outside in the fresh air to 

play some games.   Ani-

mal Action will be a 

movement activity done 

over the next two weeks.    

 

Concept  

We will begin the 

week with a review 

of several of the jobs 

on the concept 

shelves.  We will also 

continue to work on 

the concept of place 

value.  

  An estimation game 

will have the chil-

dren guessing objects 

in a jar ranging from 
11-30.   We will look 

at all the animals at 

the zoo and where 

they live and what 

they eat. 

 

 

 

• End of the Year 

Program will be 

Saturday, June 4th 

at  the School..  

Due to COVID re-

strictions, this 

will be for parents 

only.  More infor-

mation to follow. 

 

 

 

 

• Fire Drills will be 

on Thursday, May 

19th  and Friday, 

May 20th. 

• In order to close 

our 2021-22 

school books tui-

tion needs to be 

paid by Wednesday 

5/25 for the 

weeks of 5/23 & 

5/30. 

 

• Scribble Jim Inhouse 

field trip Wednesday 

6/1. Cost is $5.00 

and can be added to 

your weekly tuition.  

• We will be closed in 

observance of Memo-

rial Day on Monday, 

May 30th. 
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• Review all concepts  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Craft and Writing: 

In these next two weeks 

we will be evaluating the 

children again.  Due to 

the evaluations going on 

some of your child’s pa-

pers may not be complet-

ed in class and will be 

sent home. We will also 

have some papers that 

will help us review our 

letters and numbers. 

Have a 
GrrrrEAT 

Week! 
Mrs. Lori 
Ms. Riley 

 


